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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Energy Division Data Request on RPS Costs

Energy Division Director Julie Fitch has requested that staff obtain the following 
information:

An annual projection (2011-2020) of RPS-eligible energy costs for all approved PPAs 
broken out by below-MPR contracts, above MPR contracts that are AMF-eligible, and above 
MPR contracts that are not AMF-eligible contracts. To the extent possible, more granular 
information (costs by individual contract, technology type, bilateral/solicitation) is desired.

Please provide this information in Excel format by COB March 2. Your response should be 
submitted to the CPUC staff included on this e-mail.

Amy Baker

Army Baker, Analyst
Renewable Procureme Resource Planning 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415.703.1691 
amv.bakerCCcpi
http://www.cpucxa.gov/renewables
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